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UPDATE 04.26.17 
Homicide Detectives have updated this case to a homicide and have arrested a 
suspect, identified as Robert Feustel, W/M, 03/06/1973, a resident of the City Coral 
Springs. Feustel, who is the victim’s husband, has been charged with one count of 
murder. 
 
The victim has been identified as Jodi Feustel, W/F, 05/30/1974, who was a 
resident of the City of Coral Springs. 
 
ORIGINAL 04.21.17 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a suspicious death that was 
discovered on Friday, April 21, 2017 at 999 W. Cypress Creek Road, Laquinta Inn & 
Suites, in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department received a call from hotel staff after an 
adult female was found deceased inside of a guest room. The exact cause of death 
is undetermined at this time. 
 
The victim’s identity is not being released, pending notification of next-of-kin. 
 
Detectives are interested in the whereabouts of the victim’s vehicle, a red 2002 
Toyota Sienna minivan, with Florida license plate AGLT86. 
 
This is an active investigation and the circumstances surrounding this incident are 
still being determined. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact Detective 
Orlando Almanzar at 954-828-5546, or Detective Sergeant Steve Novak at 954-
828-5556. 
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